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As we approach this joyful season, we are reminded of the true meaning
of Christmas – the birth of our Saviour, Jesus Christ, who brought hope,

love, and peace to the world. This is a time to reflect on His grace and the
many blessings we have received throughout the year.

May this Christmas fill your hearts with the warmth of family, the joy of
friendship, and peace. There are many beautiful services to attend as we
celebrate together and look forward to the New Year with hope and faith.
Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a blessed New Year, filled with joy,

love, and God's grace. 
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Sunday 5th January, 2025

Sunday 29th  December
10am  Holy Communion with Revd. Hannah Gordon, leading,
preaching and presiding

 Looking 
Ahead

Contact Us
Revd. Hannah Gordon                 

01737 552157                         
rector@smchipstead.org

Admin office                         
01737 552160                         

admin@smchipstead.org

9am  Morning Praise with David Wicksteed leading, and Libby Egwuba
preaching.
10:15am  Holy Communion with David Wicksteed leading, Libby Egwuba
preaching, and Revd. Kate Capper presiding.

The Parish Office is now closed and will
reopen 15th Janauary from 10am to 1pm,
when I look forward to seeing you all again
a chat over tea, coffee and cake!

Morning Prayer will recommence on
Tuesday 14th January at 9.15am.

Deborah will be contactable from 2nd
January 2025 and Hannah from 9th
January 2025
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I would love to personally invite you
to come to Wychcroft on February
8th as we together build our vision

by remembering the past and
dreaming the future. Children over 8
are welcome, there will be lunch and

led sessions, as well as time for
worship.

If you consider St. Margaret’s your
church then this is for you. Please let

Jen know as soon as you can. Cost
should not be a barrier, let Jen know

if this applies to you. 
I am so excited about what God is

doing, join me? With every blessing,
Hannah 
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